
 
                                                                

 

 
 

Friday 3rd October 2025 
‘Pride in learning together’ 

               

   
 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

                 
 

 

 

  
 

 

Last Week’s Attendance 

Y5C, Y6D 99% Expected Attendance 

Y3Kn 98% Expected Attendance 

Y1D, Y2B 97% Expected Attendance 

Rec D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y2S, Y3Ke, Y5K/S 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y1C, Y4F, Y4G 93% Risk of under achievement 

Y6P 91% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 89% Serious risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec D Rec P Y1C Y1D Y2B Y2S 
Brody Evie Oscar Olivia Amelia-Rose Harper E Isla 

Nicolae Jake Violet Athena Gracie Harper D Lowgan 
Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4F Y4G Y5C Y5K/S Y6D Y6P 

Ava-Mai Alivia-Mae Oliver B Amelia Leo Sheryl Tyler  Mason H 
Fidhel Ruben Imogen Ethan Zac Cole Matthews Matthew 

Hello Yellow Fundraising 
On Friday next week we 
have our Hello Yellow  
Day where children are  
invited to dress in  
something yellow with  
their uniform and bring  
a donation. 
 
Mrs. Denovan has also posted information 
on Dojo about the sale of worry worms 
and badges. 
 

Important Dates  
 
08.10.25 – Flu spray 
09.10.25 – Derbyshire Times Reception Photos 
10.10.25 – Hello Yellow  
13.10.25 – Individual Photos 
15.10.25 – Reception 2026 Open Evening 5pm 
16.10.25 – Reception 2026 Open Evening 5pm 
21.10.25/22.10.25 – Parents Evenings 
24.10.25 – Staff Training Day, school closed 
25.10.25 – 02.11.25 – Half Term 
 

Reception in the Derbyshire Times 
Every year, the Derbyshire Times  
run a special feature where they  
share full colour pictures of  
Reception classes from schools  
across the area. 
 
This year, the photographer for the paper, will be 
coming in to school on Thursday the 9th October. 
Parents of children in Reception must let their 
child’s class teacher know if they do not wish their 
child to take part in this special feature. 
 
The feature is entitled the ‘First Class  
Souvenir Edition’ which will be published in 
the Derbyshire Times on the 20th November.  

Drinks in Class 
It is crucially important that  
all children have access to  
a drink during learning time.  
 
Our policy states that in  
class,children can either  
have plain water, or  
flavoured water. We do  
allow children to have juice 
with their lunch. 
 

Halloween School Disco 
Next week our Fundraising  
Team are holding two  
discos for Years 1-6. 
 
The first Disco is for years 1,2 &3 and will 
run from the end of the school day until 
4:20pm. 
 
The second disco is for years 4,5 & 6 and 
will run from 4:30pm -5:30pm. 

For more information, check out your 
child’s class Dojo page. 


